
REPORT ON GIRL'S SAFETY 

 

 

 

On 16th July, 2024 a session for girl's safety was taken by Miss Gauri Kantilal Minal Sankhe 

 (A member of Janeev charitable trust) for the girls of Don Bosco School, Boisar. It was for the girls of 

Std VIII to X 

Her session was to increase awareness and safety among the girls and also to be alert in this present 

world. 

It helped to create a safer and more supportive environment for girls, promoting their overall well-

being and development and to focus on their learning skills. 

The session was highly effective and empowering. 

 

The session ended with the vote of thanks by a student of Std X. 

 

TR. JEEVA 


